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Terakee Farm Weber County Fire Marshall Notes
1 message

Brandon Thueson <bthueson@weberfd.com>

Brad Blanch <bradblanch@gmail.com> Thu, Jan 4, 2018 at 1:55 PM

To: Brandon Thueson <bthueson@weberfd.com>, Taylor West Weber Water <taylorwestweberwater@msn.com>

Hi Brandon,

Thank you for taking my call this afternoon. Attached are my written responses to the notes you provided on December
20th. | have sent a copy over to Ronda Kippen in the Planning Office asking her to upload them to Miradi. | will be
sending to her the updated preliminary design with redline edits shortly. They include the fire hydrant locations we talked
about and the auto-turn analysis.

Val, Could you send Brandon a note letting him know we spoke and that you will require a 12" main water line to be pulled

from the West Weber Elementary School to the development site? Also, that your engineer, Gardner Engineering, is
taking a look at the water supply analysis and that information will be provided with final engineering drawings.

Best Regards,

Brad Blanch
801-668-8565

ﬂ Written Response to Weber County Fire Marshall Notes Dated 12 20 2017.pdf
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